
Thursday, October 15th 
 

 
 
 
GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
Attention girls volleyball team, please meet in the LGI right after school today. 
 
 
CLARK WRESTLING 
Attention 6th-8th graders:  The call-out meeting for wrestling is tomorrow, October 
16th, during Advisory in the gym. Any e-learners interested in wrestling, please email 
Mrs. Smith (lori.smith@lcscmail.com) for a google meet code to attend the meeting. 
 
FRIDAY DRESS-UP THEME   
October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month.  Tomorrow we will be wearing pink in 
honor of this month.   
 
CLARK 2020-21 YEARBOOK 
It's that time--yearbooks are on sale!  Make sure to order your yearbook, like now! Order 
before Saturday, October 31st and get the best deal!!  All orders are online 
through Herff Jones.  Go to:  yearbookordercenter.com and enter the order number for 
Clark 12888.  Check out the flyer on Clark's website!  The following is the breakdown of 
pricing: 
 
From now until October 31 - $25.00 
November 1 - December 18 - $30.00 
December 19 - April 14 - $35.00 
 

PARENTS: 

PARENTS OF ELEARNERS 
School pictures are available for pick up in the main office from 8:00 to 4:00, daily. 
****************************************************************************************** 
 
FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please make sure to drop off forgotten items for your students right inside Door J.  The 
table will be checked periodically, and we will make sure to get the items to your 
students.  It is not necessary to walk into the office as we are trying to minimize outside 
exposure throughout the day due to COVID. 
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Students, just a reminder, please make sure to follow the dress code.  Remember, no 
hats are allowed to be worn in the building.   
 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
If you need to pick up your student early from school, please write a note, have your 
child bring to the front office first thing in the morning, and we will issue a pass for the 
student to leave class at the requested time. You will need to come into the office at 
time of pick-up in order to sign out your child. 
 


